
Minutes from Community Council Meeting 
December 2, 2020 

 
 
In attendance:   
Marcie McQuiston, McKenzy Evans, Kerri Stuart, Audra Stam, Amy Cassil, Patricia Springer, Karen Buys, 
Gini Allred, Ariel Defay, Cerissa Thompson, Lisa Henderson, Angie Floyd 
Missing: Robert Stuart, Marcie Hayes, Rick Miller, Sean Morrison, Michele Duncan  
  
Principal Points:  
1) ongoing updates to the school budget are available to view 
2) Centennial Sub 4 Santa donations are being collected over the next couple of weeks through Candy-
grams, Thunder Academy competitions, and other activities.  The goal is to raise $7500.  A Thunder 
Donate feature will become available for online donations 
3) Amazon shopping for high-need students in the district is also taking place as a way to serve this 
Christmas  
4) everything is now up-and-going again after the two-week mandate from Governor Herbert (ie clubs, 
extracurricular activities) 
  
*Steven Fobert recently moved to Texas and will be missed.  Coach Fobert's replacement will be starting 
in January. 
  
Counselor Updates:  
-two lessons will soon be shared by the school counselors with the 7th graders (B-R-A-V-E (a mindfulness 
practice) and Paying for College) 
  
Guests:  
Mara Hammer- provided an informative overview of how funding works at the State Level; she said she 
could provide us with her slides to review. 
Tim Leffel- continued the conversation by sharing how funds move from the district to our school.  He 
also addressed the question of school fees (handouts were provided by Principal Thompson on the Davis 
School District Junior High School Fee Schedule). We were also directed to the Davis District website--
search "policy handbook"--"section 6/Finance" for further school fee information. 
  
Ariel Defay asked if there were fund-raising matches made at the Junior High level.  Further inquiry and 
discussion needed. 
  
Please submit agenda items to Ginnie by Jan 4th for our next meeting Wednesday January 13th 
 


